
Some of the Elite Who Are Working for
the Global New World Order

Perhaps an alternative title to this post could be, “A List of Some of the
Number One Enemies of the Public”. I wrote this assuming you know something
about conspiratorial organizations such as Skull and Bones, the Council on
Foreign Relation, the Trilateral Commission and other secret societies.

The photo was taken in 2001 and five of the people are now deceased. Some of
the people in this photo need no introduction, but I’ll include one anyway. I
got most of the descriptions of their identity from Wikipedia. This
description is by no means complete. If anybody has any more information for
me, please share it in the comments section below.

Correct me if I’m wrong but it seems to me that every one of the people in
the photo except the lady from South Africa is (or was when alive) a member
of the American Democratic party.

From Left to right and top to bottom:

Bill Moyers, (born June 5, 1934) is an American journalist and political
commentator of ultra liberally biased PBS News. He served as the ninth White
House Press Secretary under the Johnson administration from 1965 to 1967. He
was a director of the Council on Foreign Relations, from 1967-1974.

Judy Woodruff (born November 20, 1946) is an American broadcast journalist
who has worked in network, cable, and public television news since 1976. She
is the anchor and managing editor of PBS NewsHour which is ultra liberally
biased. Woodruff has covered every presidential election and convention since
1976. She has interviewed several heads of state and moderated U.S.
presidential debates.

Anthony Fauci (born December 24, 1940) is an American physician-scientist and
immunologist serving as the director of the National Institute of Allergy and
Infectious Diseases (NIAID) and the Chief Medical Advisor to the President.
He’s also a pathological liar who has changed his position several times on
the pandemic. He may be guilty of perjury before Congress. The only reason
why he has yet to be prosecuted is because he’s protected.
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Ted Turner (born November 19, 1938) is an American entrepreneur, television
producer, media proprietor, and philanthropist. As a businessman, he is known
as the founder of the fake news Cable News Network (CNN), the first 24-hour
cable news channel. He wants 95% of the world’s population to die off! Quote:
“A total world population of 250-300 million people, a 95% decline from
present levels, would be ideal.” – Ted Tuner (Reference:
https://www.truthandaction.org/ted-turner-determines-world-population-needs-9
5-reduction/2/) Some people think Turner may be one of the sponsors, if not
the sponsor, of the Georgia Guidestones.

Bill Gates Sr. (November 30, 1925 – September 14, 2020), was an American
attorney, philanthropist, and civic leader. He was the founder of the law
firm Shidler McBroom & Gates (a predecessor of K&L Gates). He was the father
of Bill Gates, co-founder of Microsoft, and the man behind the push to
register every person on the planet at the time of their vaccination from
Covid-19, with a digital encryption device planted under their skin. Gates
Sr. served on the board of Planned Parenthood (PP) during the group’s infancy
— a re-branded organization birthed out of the American Eugenics Society.
Eugenics is a social philosophy that advocates the hereditary improvement of
the human race by selective breeding. The Nazis promoted eugenics.

Tom Brokaw (born February 6, 1940)is a American retired network television
journalist and author. He first served as the co-anchor of The Today Show
from 1976 to 1981 with Jane Pauley, then as the anchor and managing editor of
NBC Nightly News for 22 years (1982–2004). At this position he was one of the
“Big Three anchors” along with Dan Rather and Peter Jennings — all left-
leaning fake news journalists. Tom Brokaw is a member of the Council on
Foreign Relations (CFR, “the Swamp”). Reference:
https://www.falseflag.info/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/CFR-Membership-Roster-2
020.pdf

George Soros (born August 12, 1930) is a Hungarian-born American billionaire
investor and philanthropist — to leftist causes. He is a CFR member.
Reference:
https://www.falseflag.info/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/CFR-Membership-Roster-2
020.pdf He’s also the number one financier of terrorism worldwide and public
enemy number one of the American people.

Mamphela Ramphele (born 28 December 1947) is a South African politician, an
activist against apartheid, a medical doctor, an academic, and a
businesswoman. She is the leader of Agang SA, a political party in South
Africa. She’s also managing director of the World Bank.

David Rockefeller, AKA “Mr. Globalist,” (June 12, 1915 – March 20, 2017) was
an American banker who served as chairman and chief executive of Chase
Manhattan Corporation. He was also the chairman of the Council on Foreign
Relations (CFR), and the Trilateral Commission. He’s responsible for the
transfer of trillions of dollars of wealth from working and middle-class
citizens in every major industrialized nation in the world.

Barbara Walters (born September 25, 1929) is an American retired broadcast
journalist, author, and television personality. Known for her interviewing
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ability and popularity with viewers, Walters appeared as a host of numerous
television programs, including Today, The View, 20/20, and the ABC Evening
News. Corey Feldman – who was a child actor in the 1980s – has been claiming
that he was abused by important Hollywood figures. In 2014, he was invited on
The View to discuss his past experiences in Hollywood. And Barbara Walters
was not amused at all. Indeed, when Feldman told Walters that the “richest,
most powerful people in this business” were child abusers, she became visibly
distraught. Then, when Feldman warned parents about the dangers of pushing
their children into the entertainment industry, Walters’ response was
extremely telling: “You’re damaging an entire industry”. Source:
https://vigilantcitizen.com/latestnews/barbara-walters-disturbing-response-to
-corey-feldman-exposing-hollywood-pedophilia/

Richard D. Parsons (born April 4, 1948), President and CEO of CitiBank. Paid
Clinton and Pelosi to deregulate the banking system while the country was
being distracted by Monica Lewinski. Is the Man Behind every stock market
crash since the 1990s, Also a leading Criminal Figure in the Panama Papers.
Source:
https://ifunny.co/picture/gerbara-dr-fauci-george-soros-world-s-number-one-fi
nancier-nxMDy1My7

David McCullough (born July 7, 1933) is an American author, narrator, popular
historian, and lecturer. He is a two-time winner of the Pulitzer Prize and
the National Book Award and a recipient of the Presidential Medal of Freedom,
the United States’ highest civilian award. McCullough is a member of Skull
and Bones.

Irene Diamond (May 7, 1910 – January 21, 2003) was a liberal Hollywood talent
scout and later in life a philanthropist. She was a Hollywood elite insider.

Leonore Annenberg (February 20, 1918 – March 12, 2009), also known as Lee
Annenberg, was an American businesswoman, diplomat, and philanthropist. She
was noted for serving as Chief of Protocol of the United States from 1981 to
1982. The chief of protocol is an officer of the United States Department of
State responsible for advising the president of the United States, the vice
president of the United States, and the United States secretary of state on
matters of national and international diplomatic protocol. Her family owns
Columbia Pictures.

Brooke Astor (March 30, 1902 – August 13, 2007) was an American
philanthropist, socialite, and writer who was the chairwoman of the Vincent
Astor Foundation, which had been established by her third husband, Vincent
Astor, son of John Jacob Astor IV and great-great-grandson of America’s first
multi-millionaire, John Jacob Astor. The Astor family is said to be one of
the 13 bloodlines of the Illuminati.
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